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Public Safety Day - Saturday, SEPTEMBER 10
The Pepperell Fire Department will be hosting their 2nd Annual Public Safety Day on the Pepperell Town Field 2 Hollis St.

on September 10th from 10:00am to 3:00pm.

Price of admission...free!! Come check out tons of fire, EMS, law enforcement, and military apparatus and tons of live demonstrations and raffles and swag. Music and food. It will be a great time for everyone as well as raising money to benefit fire awareness for students in school. on the Pepperell Town Field 2 Hollis St.

For more information, contact the Pepperell Fire Department.

